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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading and writing, we 

continue to enjoy 

nonfiction and 

informational text. We are 

enjoying many mentor 

texts to get us ready for 

our informational writing 

unit. We are reading books 

and identifying all the 

nonfiction text features 

and how they help us. We 

particularly enjoyed the 

story Tigress, which is an 

example of literary 

nonfiction. We learned 

that nonfiction does not 

have to just be a list of 

facts, but we can make our 

writing entertaining and 

engaging. We have also 

begun working with 

compound words. 
SCIENCE 

This week we observed the 

behaviors of our crayfish! 

All of our crayfish are 

similar, but some are 

feistier than others! 

Crayfish quiz on 11/26 

Math 
This week we enjoyed 

interpreting our data from 

our dessert survey. The 

children worked on 

creating a bar graph. We 

also enjoyed working in 

stations and applying the 

skills we have been 

working on with graphing. 

On Tuesday, we will have a 

math test on graphing. 

IXL is a great study tool. 

Continue to practice 

identifying math 

vocabulary like difference, 

sum, how many more, etc.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

The turkeys that have come 

into class early are amazing! 

Thank you all for your hard 

work. Turkeys are due on 

Monday. 

Important Dates 

Mon. Nov, 25th - Turkeys 

Due 

Tues. Nov. 26th- 

Crayfish Quiz and Math 

Test 

Wed. Nov.27- Fri. 29th- 

School is Closed 

 

 

Have a fantastic    

weekend! 


